Franklin

Bellingham

www.FranklinBellinghamRailTrail.org

Franklin & Bellingham Rail Trail Committee
Supporter / Donation Form

[ ] Yes, I support the Franklin & Bellingham Rail Trail Committee to develop the Southern New England
Trunkline Trail (SNETT) into a multiuse, universally accessible recreational trail.

In addition to voting privileges at regular and annual meetings, members can receive:
> Advanced notice of trail events, meetings, and agendas
> Updates on important trail news and developments
> 10% off on parts and accessories at Crossing Cycles (Cottage Street, Franklin, MA).

Support Type: (please select one)
L] Annual Membership $30
L] Student/ Limited Income $15
L] Corporate $100
L] others

Name:

Address:

City, State, Zip:

Phone: Email:

Please make checks payable to: Franklin & Bellingham Rail Trail Committee (FBRTC) and mail to: FBRTC,
PO Box 68, Franklin, MA 02038. You can also contribute online at www.franklinbellinghamrailtrail.org.

Donations are fully tax deductible. Franklin & Bellingham Rail Trail Committee is recognized 501(c)3
organization.



